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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Tanna Adams <TCAdams@yatespetroleum.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2014 2:52 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Bob Asher; Chase Settle
Subject: Hanagan APL Federal Com #2H
Attachments: Hanagan.pdf

Mr. Bratcher,  
 
Attached is the signed C‐141 for the Hanagan APL Federal Com #2‐H.  
 
Thank you,  
 

Tanna Adams 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
Environmental Tech 
Environmental Department 
TCAdams@yatespetroleum.com 
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are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action 
in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be 
guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, 
arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors 
or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. If verification 
is required please request a hard-copy version.  


